
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am writing this letter to you in a hurry with a hope I won’t be late with submission deadline. 

My friend told me about this invitation few minutes ago.  Shame this is nowhere in the news and that 

only one town has such an opportunity to let people speak.  I have a hope that my voice could be heard 

too. 

We live in the Constitution State and yet our constitutional rights are disregarded by Ned Lamont. 

Please tell Ned Lamont to stop segregating our children by vaccination status (vaccine trials cannot be 

mandated), religion exemption status  and mask mandate, as  the face masks are proven to be useless in 

prevention Covid 19. 

USA is the Land Of Free!  In God We Trust! There is no place for dictatorship in this country!  

 

Thank you! 

 

Olga Bondar 

From Orange, CT 


